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April 19, 2022 

 

Rocky Mount 

Elementary School 
2400 Rocky Mountain Road, Marietta, GA 30066 
 
Dear Rocky Mount Families, 

 

We are looking forward to lots of fun this Friday for Field Day! Families 

are welcome to come during your student’s participation time. Please 

plan to meet the class on the back fields. The final Foundation 

incentive event from the Roadrunner Race will be the Color Run at 1:45 

on Friday. We will definitely share pictures of that! 😊 
 

~Rocky the Roadrunner 
 

 

 

Field Day News 

Field Day is this Friday, April 22! Pre-K, Kindergarten, First and 

Second Grade students will participate from 8:15 a.m. – 10:45 

a.m., and Third, Fourth, and Fifth Graders will participate from 

11:15 a.m. – 1:45 p.m. We are looking forward to a fun day!  

 

Calling All Parents/Stakeholders of Pre-School Children 

The CCSD Psychological Services Department is presenting a 

3-part narrated and pre-recorded information session 

highlighting developmental milestones, early intervention, and 

at-home supports this evening. Join live via TEAMS on April 19th 

at 6:00PM; a diverse panel of professionals will be available to 

answer any questions and engage in further discussion related 

to these recorded sessions. We look forward to seeing you 

there!    

 

Please scan this QR code to access the webpage where you 

can view the sessions and register for the live Q & A panel.   

 
 

 
Upcoming Events 

  April 21 5:00-9:00pm 

  Scoville Hot Chicken Spirit Night 

 

  April 22 

Field Day! (and Earth Day!) 

 

April 25 

4th Grade Egg Drop 

 

April 25 – 29 

Last Week for Clubs 

 

April 27 @ 7:55am 

EOG Testing starts for 5th grade 

 

April 29 

2nd Grade Field Trip to the Zoo 

 

April 29 

Progress Reports Go Home 

 

May 2 – 6 

Staff Appreciation Week 

 

May 6 

New Student Orientation, 8:30 

a.m. 

 
 
Please do not let students out 

of the car on Rocky Mountain 

Rd. to walk up to school. 

Please have students stay in 

the car and go through the 

car line. Thank you for 

helping us to keep students 

safe. 

 
Just a reminder that students 

must be in the building by 

7:45 a.m. to be on time for 

school.  
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More Important News  

Fifth Grade EOG Testing 

End of Grade (EOG) Testing begins for fifth grade next week. 

Students will be taking the English Language Arts portion of the 

test on Wednesday, April 27, Thursday, April 28, and Friday, 

April 29. Math and Science EOGs will be the week of May 2 – 

5. Please arrive by 7:45am to begin testing with your class. 

 

Chorus at the Braves Game 

The Roadrunner Chorus will be singing the National Anthem at 

the Braves baseball game at Truist Park on Sunday, May 15 at 

11:35 a.m. (new time!) The cost of tickets is $12, and proceeds 

support the Rocky Mount music program. The deadline to 

request tickets is this Friday, April 22. The flyer for ordering 

tickets is in the Tuesday folder today. Contact Mr. G. for more 

information – Andrew.Geocaris@cobbk12.org.  

 

 
Order 2022-23 School Supplies Online 

Rocky Mount PTA is offering the EduKit program as a 

convenient option for busy families to order school supplies for 

next year. EduKits include the supplies and brands approved 

by Rocky Mount, and a small portion will go back to Rocky 

Mount PTA to help fund programs like teacher grants and 

school & family events. Your student's order will be delivered to 

the school in time for Orientation, the week before school 

begins. Click here to access the site. 

 

New Student Orientation for the 2022-2023 School Year 

Rocky Mount’s New Student Orientation will be on Friday, May 

6, from 8:30 a.m. – 10:15 a.m. We will share information about 

Rocky Mount and provide a tour of the school. If you have a 

student who will be new to Rocky Mount next year, click here 

to read information about how to register your student online. 
 

 

 

  

 

 

In the Community 

PTA Update 
Congratulations to the new 

PTA Board for 2022-23.  We 

look forward to working with 

Shirley Girard and Courtney 

Hollar, the new PTA Co-

Presidents. 

president@rockymountpta.org.   
 

Foundation Update 

The Rocky Mount Foundation 

Board is excited to be able to 

fund the STEM Instructor 

position for the 2022-23 school 

year thanks to your generous 

donations! We look forward to 

seeing all the wonderful things 

that the students are able to 

do in the lab! 

 

Principal’s Advisory Council 

Update 

A huge thank you to the 

members of the Rocky Mount 

Principal’s Advisory Council 

who have served for the 2021-

2022 school year. Thank you to 

Alecia Beddard, Becky 

Gallagher, Shonda Lawary, 

Alyssa Swan, Conzuela Usher, 

and Whitney Weiner for 

volunteering your time! We 

wish Ms. Lawary the very best 

as she moves on to middle 

school! Thank you for serving 

as the chair of the council!! 
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